
 

 

 

 

 

 

To students and parents,  

We recognize that there is growing concern as the outbreak and impact of the coronavirus (COVID-19) 

continues to evolve. Ensuring the health, safety, and well-being of our students, parents, staff, and supporters is 

a top priority for us, especially at this critical time.  

In light of these events, we have decided to cancel our scheduled Spring Break Gospel Music Workshop 

until further notice. Any student who paid in advance will be provided a refund.  

We are actively monitoring the activities of the community, including those of Shelby County Schools and the 

Department of Health.  

It is too soon to determine the status of any other future activities.  

Canceling events is never easy. We pride ourselves on offering students a safe space to explore and expand their 

creative talents. However, the health of our students is paramount.  

In the interim, please continue to visit our website at  www.PerfectingGifts.org and our Facebook page for the 

latest updates.  

 
Moreover, you can find helpful information and resources about COVID-19, including facts about handwashing 

tips and other general guidelines from the Health Department and CDC. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Perfecting Gifts, Inc 

 

http://www.perfectinggifts.org/

